
 
 
Dear Clinical Research Professional, 
 
Congratulations on your new clinical research position at Emory!  
 
We are delighted that you have decided to join Emory University, one of the nation’s 
leading research universities. Emory focuses on the number of lives saved, partnerships 
forged, and discoveries driven— across the globe. View our research impact. 
 
In the Office for Clinical Research (OCR), our mission is to build strong relationships 
that make a difference by collaborating across boundaries to meet the needs of our 
customers through service excellence and empowering our research community to 
conduct high-quality research, thereby providing life-changing research opportunities for 
our patients and research participants. 
 
The Education and Quality Improvement team in OCR provides several resources 
necessary to help you transition smoothly into your new role and ensure you have the 
tools you need to succeed in your new journey at Emory. 
 
See the attached document. Utilize this document to help with your onboarding process. 
Orientation and onboarding vary from department to department but allow yourself time 
to learn and experience this wonderful field of clinical research while transforming 
research ... together! 
 
 
We look forward to your success at Emory! 
 
 
Have questions? Contact us at OCR@Emory.edu. 
 
Sincerely, 
Office for Clinical Research (OCR)  
ocr@emory.edu  
404.778.4960 
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